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TWO NEW PROJECTS
We told you in our Winter announcement that we would have news about two new projects after the first of the 
year. We are excited to let you know that we have news of those projects!!!

Prismatic Glass Project
The first bit of good news is that we received funding for another prismatic glass project! We are excited and hope 
you will join us to make this project as successful as the Sewell’s Hardware project was. The Superfund Advisory 
and Redevelopment Trust Authority (SARTA) granted CPR funds to clean and restore 3 to 4 other prismatic 
glass windows in Uptown Butte. For the first window at 7 South Montana Street, we are seeking another $1,800 
in funding. With funding in place, we will contract to have the window removed, will scrape the paint off of it, 
clean it until it glistens, and repair any structurally unsound areas of the window. The entire window then will 
receive new prismatic panels if necessary and lead reinforcement to ensure that it is secure when it is returned to 
its original position. As with the Sewell’s Hardware window, we will beg, borrow and steal volunteers to perform 
the restoration.
The second project we are excited about is summarized by Keegan Hall on the last page: A 1772 Foundation 
Revolving Loan Project Grant.
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TWO NEW PROJECTS (continued)

REVOLVING FUND – Keegan Hall

Butte CPR was successful in securing a $16,000 grant from the 1772 Foundation to determine the feasibility of 
CPR managing a preservation revolving fund. Across the nation, preservation groups have successfully utilized 
revolving funds to purchase, renovate, and sell historic properties, using revenues to support subsequent renovation 
projects. To kick off the study, CPR hosted a visioning meeting with community stakeholders to gather input on 
key areas for the study and potential partnerships. The meeting was well attended with representation from CPR, 
local realtors, contractors, bankers, and BSB’s Community Development. Guided by facilitator Janet Cornish, the 
discussion covered 3 primary areas:

Focus: Discussion regarding the potential focus area for the fund included geographic and property typology 
and selection considerations. Although there was an overwhelming consensus that Uptown commercial 
properties were of high priority and need, the group determined that initial efforts would have a greater chance 
of success starting with smaller residential properties and building toward larger-scale commercial renovations. In 
establishing criteria for selected projects, suggestions included renovating blighted properties in otherwise decent 
residential clusters, selecting high-visibility projects to demonstrate impact, prioritizing owner-occupied homes, 
and, of course, focusing on historic properties. Additional insights expressed demand for turn-key properties and 
that historic homes are becoming increasingly sought after, although the absentee property owners and neglected 
properties continue to hinder the real estate market in certain areas. 

Partnerships and Financing: Overall, there was enthusiasm for a revolving fund within the group and a general 
willingness for partnerships and coordination. It was clear from the meeting that a revolving fund would align 
with community goals as well as with CPR’s mission. There was a consensus that coordination with financial 
institutions will be crucial for financing projects with the potential to utilize housing renovation loans and bank 
philanthropic lending. BSB’s Community Development Division is a natural partnership with the opportunity to 
leverage URA funding and contribute toward community development goals. Discussion solidified the importance 
of establishing working relationships with realtors and contractors to ensure successful projects. Other potential 
partners discussed included Action Inc. and the Butte Public Housing Authority. Group input on project financing 
identified a multitude of funding resources including URA, SARTA, CDBG, additional 1772 Foundation grants, 
as well as private investment and donations. The potential eligibility for Opportunity Zone and Historic Tax 
Credit tax incentives were discussed as well. The group stressed the importance of leveraging grants and private 
investment to increase the capacity of the fund. 

Goals: Group discussion identified actionable goals and organizational priorities for a revolving fund. Immediate 
priorities included creating a sustainable model for long-term growth and success. Early efforts focusing on easy 
wins with higher visibility to build reputation, funding and experience were discussed as practicable initial steps. 
The group consensus was to work toward long-term goals of commercial property renovation. More intangible, 
mission-based goals discussed included establishing the ability to step in and renovate historic buildings to active 
use BEFORE properties are too far gone, demonstrating proper preservation practices, leveraging and being a 
catalyst for private investment, and cultivating a strong pride of place and value for historic properties within the 
community. Following this successful discussion, CPR is optimistic about the feasibility of a revolving fund and 
continuing to develop a thorough feasibility study to inform fund development and strategy.
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CPR MEMBERSHIP 
As a member of Butte CPR, you are taking part in an important part of your community. 
Through education, historic improvement project grants, workshops, house tours, ordinance 
oversight, salvage, and advocacy, Butte CPR works to preserve and revitalize the fabric of 
your community. 

WE HOPE YOU WILL JOIN US!!!! 

•	 If you are interested in becoming a member of CPR, check our website to find out how to 
become a member or email us at info@buttecpr. org. 

	 There are a variety of personal membership levels available. 

•	 If you are already a member and want to renew your membership for 2021, you can send your 
check in care of Butte CPR and mail to: 

Butte CPR  |  PO Box 164  |  Butte, MT 59703
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Dust to Dazzle is back! 
The Butte Citizens for Preservation and Revitalization’s "Dust to Dazzle" homes tour is 
scheduled for Saturday June 26, 2021. 
 
The annual event showcases recent and in-progress renovation projects in historic Butte. The 
tour provides an opportunity to view several structures in varying stages of renovation. 
 
The tour has grown in popularity over the years and attracts hundreds of people, many from 
out of the area.  Last year (2020) the tour was cancelled because of the Coronavirus risk for 
our community.  This year, with the Butte Silver Bow County Health Department’s approval, 
Dust To Dazzle will resume without the traditional tea, however, plans include a silent auction.  
 
During the tour, property owners are present to explain their renovation process, problems 
encountered and motivations.  Butte CPR volunteers serve as guides providing additional 
information. A short history of each building and its National Register significance is also 
available. 
 
The tours are sponsored in part by area vendors whose products and services are used in the 
projects. Vendors are on hand to speak with attendees and provide more information. 
 
State and local historic preservation organizations are also represented, including 
representatives of the Butte Silver Bow Historic Preservation Commission to answer questions 
about the county’s Historic Preservation Ordinance, associated guidelines and tax incentives. 
 
Tickets are available for the tour which is one of Butte CPR’s main fundraisers.  Proceeds 
benefit many projects, most notably its Historic Improvement Project fund. 
 
While the funds raised are a welcome assist, the principal reasons for the tour are to inspire 
people to purchase and restore historic buildings in Butte and show what great results can be 
achieved while bringing a historic building back from the brink. 
 
Volunteers have the privilege of meeting the wonderful visitors, neighbors and contributing 
organizations who are all part of this event. If you are interested in becoming a volunteer, 
please email the CPR at info@buttecpr.org. 
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Butte Historic Trust Looking for House to Restore 
 

 

Butte Historic Trust is moving rapidly through the steps of setting up a new organization, 
including creating a website, which will be available soon. A major focus this spring is 
finding and acquiring a building for its first restoration project.  

 

Do you own or know of a property that could use some love? Butte Historic Trust, a newly formed 
nonprofit organization, is looking for a house in the Uptown area for its first restoration project. The BHT 
revolving fund will tackle distressed properties, purchasing them, restoring them, and then selling them 
with preservation easements attached. We would love to take a home that is vacant and deteriorated 
and give it a new lease on life. 

If you would like to sell or donate a property, or suggest a home that you would like to see restored, 
contact Nancy Woodruff at nwoodruffmt@gmail.com or 471-2565. BHT is a 501(c)3 nonprofit, so all 
donations are tax deductible. 
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